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Arts Commission – Outdoor Public Art Committee Agenda
Monday, August 29, 2022, 5:00 p.m.
Kirkwood Performing Arts Center
Draft Meeting Minutes





Zoe Perkins, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.
In Attendance:  Donna Poe, April Morris, Rick Duplissie, Rachel Brandt, Art McDonnell, Andy Palombo, Agnes Garino, Ellen Edman, Bryan Hayden, Kyle Henke

CITIZEN COMMENTS: No citizen comments

APPROVAL OF August 1, 2002 MEETING MINUTES 

Ellen Edman made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by April Morris and the minutes were unanimously accepted.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

KPAC outdoor site update —Andy presented images for scaling the sculpture at the site. Several sizes of pedestal with varying heights and widths were presented, as well as the approximate overall height of the project. This is a chicken and egg situation and the final dimensions will be based on selection of artwork. Discussion included the use of black granite to clad the sculpture pedestal. Andy stated supply chain could be an issue, but is a better choice than the dyed concrete used in the front of the building. All liked the idea of black granite since it was complemented the building. The placement of the building name signage was also discussed. It was noted that any signage needs to be seen from a distance to better serve as a quick identifier and that placement closer to the street would be better. The idea of perhaps moving the sculpture closer to the street, perhaps extending onto the sidewalk area may resolve this. Andy is going to look at this for ADA and traffic issues. There is a street light fixture that needs to be worked around also. 

Whittaker Foundation update —No updated information

Potential artists update — Zoe noted that the progress in the scaling of the project and materials used will provide needed information for the criteria for the selection process. A structural engineer may also be needed for this project.

Developer brochure update- Rachel presented a draft for the brochure. It was suggested that more visuals be added to help the thinking process for developers. She will continue to work on this. CWhen completed this information will be available on website and hardcopy. 

Farmer Sculpture — Zoe will send a RFQ to Bazan Painting Company. Kyle said we should have three quotes. Blasco Paint Co. sent an estimate earlier. 








Gateway Foundation Inventory - Zoe reported that the Gateway Foundation committee meets on September 6th. She provided the additional information they requested.

Mural project —Art and Agnes will continue to meet with Mike Swoboda on the mural project. Students were preparing drafts for review.


NEW BUSINESS- None


SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS: The meeting was very productive.
ADJOURNMENT: 6:20 p.m.
Next Meeting -TBD
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